
1 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
The JCSC was wearinô the green on Saint Patrickôs Day, 2011. 
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Officers of the JCSC - 2011 

President:   Jack Humphrey  jagluver2@cs.com                        Acting President:  Gary Kerkow   gkerkow_711@msn.com 

Vice President:    Larenda Hershey   dpljhershey@msn.com     Secretary:   Don Yowell     d.yowell@att.net                               

Treasurer:   Dave Hershey     dpljhershey@msn.com                Membership:   Thom Buckley   thomb@rednoland.com              

Webmaster:  Matt Grimes   matt@mistycastle.com                    Newsletter:   Don Yowell    d.yowell@att.net 

Chief Judge:  Rob VanWestenberg   rvanwest@rvanwest.com 
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Saint Patrickôs Day Parade, 2011 

It was a bit windy and a bit nippy, but it was still fun for everyone that turned out for the St. 

Patrickôs Day parade in downtown Colorado Springs.  Dave Nothstein and his wife and  

family arrived in a new XJ convertible courtesy of Thom at Jaguar Colorado Springs.  

Daveôs children proudly carried our banner while Dave lead our clubôs finest down Tejon 

Street.  Those wearinô the green and drivinô the Jaguars included Roy and Angela Winton, 

Dave and Larenda Hershey, Tom and Donna Miller, Carolyn McCaul and her nephew,  

Howard and Cyndi Mumm, Gary Kerkow and Don Yowell. 



3 

                                               Jaguar Club of Southern Colorado  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The parade was very well attended and there were lots of photos taken of our beautiful      

Jaguars!  It was truly a proud moment for the JCSC.  Our thanks to Angela Winton and   

Donna Miller for the Irish green accessories! 

 

That was a ferocious looking feline 

hanging out the passenger side of 

Royôs XK-8, but it sure got a lot of 

attention!  Angela seemed to have  

things well under control! 

 

 

  

 

After the parade, the very dry and 

hungry merry makers hastened west  

for sustenance and liquid refresh-

ment at The Wines of Colorado in        

Cascade, CO.   Herding eight wild 

Jaguars down Tejon street was a lot 

of work! 


